
October 8, 1974 
Box 1763,
Taos, W.M. 87571 
Phone 776-2270.

Dear Ms. Gilpin:
Thank you for your gracious note saying you 

will come and speak to us on our TAA Lecture Series.
We are all delighted! Would Sunday, March 9 be a 
satisfactory date for you? We hope so.

My only regret is that I will not be here for 
the March date. Ellie and I will be in the South Pacific 
which i3 very exciting but I shall certainly miss hearing 
you and having you as our guest. But I have already been 
inundated with people who would love to have you stay 
with them so just let me know whether you would prefer 
a motel. Art Adair, whose brother John I think you know 
has laid claim to the honor of introducing you and seeing 
that your slightest whim is taken care of.

Just so the details are straight let me repeat them. 
The date is Sunday, March 9, at 4:00 p.m. in the TAA 
Auditorium. The acoustics are fair but we can provide you 
with a mike if you prefer. Just let me know. Also we can 
find you a projector and someone to run it if you do not 
wish tonbriag your own. That is, of course, if you will 
need one. We will be completely at your service to pick 
you up and any other little thing you may wish. The honor­
arium is fifty dollars.

Could we have some material for publicity by the 
middle of February or anytime sooner you may wish to get 
it off your mind? Please include a glossy picture if you 
have one we may use. And that will be plenty of time to 
tell us what you will need by way of equipment. If you 
send this material in February please send it to Art Adair^ 
Clay and Fiber, Taos, but if you want to send it earlier 
I will be happy to handle it.

Good luck on your show. That must be a trmendous 
job. I shall be looking forward to seeing it.
We are all very excited about your willingness to come.
I do hope the March date is satisfactory.


